
 

 

 
 
 
 
October 29, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
This afternoon at approximately 12:00pm Brass Castle School had a Shelter in Place due to an animal in distress 
on school grounds, for which Animal Control was called.  Students and staff were able to continue with 
instruction throughout the school building, while the situation was being addressed.  The Shelter in Place lasted 
approximately 15-20 minutes and the animal is safe thanks to the quick response from the WT Animal Control 
team.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jessica L. Garcia 
Brass Castle School Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


